
 

 

SPOKANE COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT 
BID INVITATION 
PROJECT: ARGONNE HVAC SYSTEMS REPLACEMENT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that bids will be received by Spokane County Library District through 

its electronic bid management system or on paper at 4322 N Argonne Rd, Spokane WA 99212 

for the following: 

Argonne HVAC Systems Replacement Project 

UNTIL: 1:30 PM Tuesday, September 9, 2025 

At which time and place the bids will be publicly opened, and read aloud. Late submittals will 

not be considered. 

Spokane County Library District is requesting bids for the Argonne HVAC Systems Replacement 

project, located at 4322 N Argonne Rd, Spokane Washington 99212.  

This project primarily includes: Replacement of the existing chiller and chilled water pumps; 

Replacement of the existing boiler and hot water pumps; Revision of existing air handling units; 

Installation of new terminal units; Installation and/ or replacement of motorized dampers; 

replacement in place of the building service panelboard, and replacement of electrical branch 

circuits serving the above listed mechanical equipment. Cutting, patching, and painting of 

interior and exterior components of the building as required to properly integrate and conceal 

the new work, and replacement of exterior door and frame. A complete description is included 

in the accompanying bid documents.  

Electronic copies of the bid documents are available at no charge in PDF format; see the Bid 

Posting page at https://www.scld.org/about/request-for-proposals/ or on the District’s 

electronic bid management system to download. Documents will be available from August 8, 

2025 to September 9, 2025. If you are unable to download the bid documents from the website 

or electronic bid portal, contact Finance at FN_purchasing@scld.org (preferred), or phone (509) 

893-8210. 

Questions regarding the bid should be submitted in writing through the electronic bid 

management system or to Jason Link at FN_purchasing@scld.org by September 3, 2025, and 

answers will by uploaded to the electronic bid management system and posted on the library’s 

website within 2 business days of the questions deadline. 

It is required that all bidders attend a pre-bid walk-through on August 26, 2025. Bidders are 

asked to register for the walk-through by contacting Jason Link, Finance Director, at 

FN_purchasing@scld.org (preferred), or phone (509) 893-8210. 

Publication Date(s): August 8, 2025. 


